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SPENCER, KEVIN

From: Central Bucks School District <donotreply@cbsd.org>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 3:30 PM
To: SPENCER, KEVIN
Subject: Update on Water Testing at Gayman

 

Dear Gayman Community, 

We hope you’ll recall messages shared over the past few months that provided information about water 
testing being conducted at the well that supplies water to Gayman. Here are these past messages if 
helpful. 

Recently, the district received the results of fourth-quarter testing conducted on the well water. Like the 
earlier results, the fourth-quarter results indicated the levels of PFOA and PFOS are below the new limits 
established by the PA Department of Environmental Protection in January. 

We hope you have a peaceful holiday. 

Sincerely, 

Tara B.G. Houser  
Chief Operating Officer 

Kevin Spencer  
Director of Operations 
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